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Hi Group, 
 
The November meeting was held on 11/15/2023 at 10:00 AM.  
 
Attendees: Chris Sutton-Backflows NW, Wednesday Smith-City of Kirkland, Kathy Caldwell-City of 
Snohomish, Dennis McLaughlin, Carla Snyder-Coal Creek Water and Sewer, Daniel Snell-City of 
Issaquah, Jeff Davis-City of Lynden, Tim Cantwell-Woodinville Water, Joe Barbee-DOH, Jeff Kobylk-
City of Edmonds, Don Leland-Certified Backflow Testing, and Paul Molisani-Webmaster. 
 
Nominations were held and the new officers are as follows: 
 
Chair-Wednesday Smith 
Vice-Chair-Kathy Caldwell 
Treasurer-Chris Sutton 
Secretary-Misty Stevens 
Past Chair-Jeff Kobylk 
Webmaster-Paul Molisani 
 
Welcome to all and thank you for accepting. 
 
The next meeting will be live at the City of Issaquah, hosted by Daniel Snell on WEDNESDAY 
DECEMBER 13TH at 10:00AM. This is the second Wednesday of the month instead of the usual third 
Wednesday due to the holiday rush.  Their address is 670 1st Avenue NE, Issaquah 98027.  This is 
the 2024 planning meeting so bring your ideas for the meeting!! We will be serving pizza for all!   
Daniel’s email is Daniels@issaquahwa.gov if you have any questions. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 AM 
 
Misty Stevens, Secretary 
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